CONSULATE GENERAL OF ISRAEL MIAMI, FLORIDA



הקונסוליה הכללית של ישראל במיאמי

October 8, 2003

Ms. Sharon A. Mazoff CEO Caliber Sales Engineering 3320 NW 53 St. Suite 204 Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309

Dear Ms. Mazoff,

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter, notifying you that Caliber Sales Engineering has been officially selected to be honored by The Government of the State of Israel at our inaugural **Business Appreciation Awards Ceremony** on Friday, December 5th. The event will begin at noon at the Signature Grand in Davie.

The Israeli Ambassador to the United Nations, The Honorable Dan Gillerman, shall present the awards.

This awards ceremony, representing the appreciation of the State of Israel to outstanding trade partners here in Florida, is the first of its kind. The Consulate wishes to recognize companies and organizations that have supported Israel throughout the years by promoting commercial relations and engaging in trade.

Please reply to Nir Salomon at our economic department at economic@miami.mfa.gov.il 305-925-9411 in order to confirm your acceptance of this award.

Congratulations, and I look forward to seeing you on December 5th!

Yours truly,

Miki Arbel Consul General